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General Membership Meeting Minutes 
Monday, October 14, 2019 

Fabled Table, 7:00 p.m. 

In Attendance (28) 
Lukas Bagshaw, Beth Boroumand, Justin Brown, John Canning, David Charlton, Laurie Charlton, Patrick Dexter, Chris Gates, 
Thomas Graham, Arthur James, Bill McDowell, Deirdre Menchaca, Gregory Mucha, Molly Onufer, Nichele Parker, Stephen 
Pascal, Tom Paulin, Sacoyia Reed, Henry Reese, Nick Ross, Chris Rosselot, Sherah Rothman, Julie Segner, Carol Smith, 
Donald Smith, Patrick Sweeney, Erin Tobin, Bobby Wilson 

Introduction 
The regular monthly meeting for the membership of the Allegheny City Central Association was held on Monday, 
October 14, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the meeting room at Fabled Table.  The meeting was presided by Patrick Dexter 
and recorded by Nick Ross. 

Announcements/General Discussion 
 
Henry Reese announced planned events to celebrate City of Asylum’s 15th Anniversary. 
 
John Canning announced that a historical marker will be placed near Randyland to commemorate Dorothy May Richardson, a 
local housing advocate. 
 
Thomas Graham from the Office of Representative Jake Wheatley made several announcements on behalf of the Representative. 
 
Molly Onofer from the Office of Community Affairs made several announcements including the return of the Love Your Block 
grant program. City-wide Public Safety Meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 16.  
 
Erin Tobin announced that a community meeting for the next phase of North Commons Promenade project on November 7th 
at the Aviary. She presented the second phase of PPC’s Parks Listening Tour. Erin educated the crowd on the upcoming park’s 
referendum.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


